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The
Pathways Resource Center, which is affiliated with the Office of Community College Research and
 Leadership, is hosting two free webinars within the next few weeks that will be of interest to educators
 that are
implementing Programs of Study. The PRC is funded through Illinois Race
to the Top and
 provides support to RttT districts, as they implement programs of study in STEM fields. We encourage
 your participation; please access our website (pathways.illinois.edu) to obtain additional resources and
 information.

May 19, 10:00 – 10:45 am    Webinar: Introduction to a New Resource: STEM Pathways and
 Programs of Study in the Land of Lincoln

This
free webinar is essential for high schools in Race to the Top districts; the webinar provides
 information on a supplement to the Illinois Programs of Study Guide and
is organized around six
 guiding principles of POS development. Educators from non-RttT districts also will benefit from this
 webinar. Please register here.

June 5, 9:00 – 10:00 am     Webinar: STEM Programs of Study: Health Science Resources

This
free webinar is provided for all high schools (both in RttT districts and non-RttT districts) that
 are interested in developing programs of study in the Health Sciences. Leaders of the Health
 Science Learning Exchange, Bruce Neimeyer and Kate Meixner, will team with PRC Coach Kathy
 Nicholson-Tosh to share a variety of Heath Science curriculum resources. Please register here.

https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/810777920
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/292756560
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